
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 To:  City Council Members   
 
From:   Kim Bell, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer  
 
Date:  April 22, 2021  
 
Re:  Wattsmart Communities Program  
 
CC: Mayor Bradburn 
 Matthew Huish, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sandy City is committed to being a sustainable community and reducing our energy and carbon 
footprint. Energy efficiencies, recycling efforts, and alternative modes of transportation are key to 
creating a more sustainable community. Accordingly, the Sustainable Sandy 360° Initiative was launched 
in 2019 and highlights the efforts of Sandy City and its partners. More information on how our 
community can participate in this effort can be found at: www.sandy.utah.gov/sustainability     
 
In an effort to promote environmental awareness and to improve our sustainability efforts, we 
partnered with Rocky Mountain Power (RMP) and the Wattsmart Communities Program to identify 
energy efficiencies. The Wattsmart Communities Program is a facilitated, data-driven planning process 
that empowers our community to plan for and achieve energy goals. Sandy City has shown commitment 
to promoting sustainability in the community through our Sustainable Sandy 360° Initiative and the 
Wattsmart Community Program built upon these efforts through collaboration with our community.  
 
As part of the Wattsmart Community Program, the stakeholders coordinated on the following: 
 

1. Convened three stakeholder workshops to identify Sandy City’s specific energy vision 
2. Set 2-year goals to help move towards that vision 
3. Built on the framework of Sustainable Sandy 360° 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Stakeholders included Sandy City employees, residents, businesses, and sustainability partners. As a 
result of our workshops, we have created an Energy Action Plan for Sandy City. RMP will be presenting 
the Sandy City Energy Action Plan to the Council for their review. 
 
Included with this memo are the PowerPoint presentation and the Sandy City Energy Action Plan.  
  
Thank you. 
 


